
18 November 2014 

Secretary, U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Washington, DC 20555-0001 
ATTN : Rulemakings and Adjudications Staff 

[Via e-mail: Rulemaking.Comments@nrc.gov] 

Department of Health 

Three Capitol Hill 

Providence, AI 02908-5097 

TTY: 711 

www.health.ri.gov 

Re: Docket ID NRC-2008-0175 (Comments of Proposed Revisions to 10 CFR 35) 

The Rhode Island Radiation Control Program is pleased to have an opportunity to comment on the 
proposed amendments to 10 CFR 35. We concur with all of the comments presented in the Organization 
of Agreement States (OAS) letter on this same topic, dated 18 November 2014. We specifically support 
the OAS position that the compatibility for 10 CFR 35 .3045 remains a "C". 

Please contact Bill Dundulis at (401) 222-7767 [email : Bili.Dundulis@health.ri .gov] if you need 
additional information or clarification regarding these comments. 

Sincerely, 

~<----~~~ 
Charma Waring, Supervising Radio! ical ealth Specialist 
Radiation Control Program 

cc: Michael Welling, OAS Chair 

State of Rhode Island and Providence Plantations 
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From: Bill Dundulis
To: RulemakingComments Resource
Cc: Mike.Welling@vdh.virginia.gov
Subject: Docket ID NRC-2008-0175
Date: Tuesday, November 18, 2014 10:27:07 AM
Attachments: RIcomments_10CFR35Rule_18Nov2014.pdf

The Rhode Island Radiation Control Program wishes to submit the attached
comments in regards to the above referenced Docket ID.

Please contact the undersigned if any additional information or clarification
is needed.

 

Bill Dundulis
RI Department of Health
Office of Facilities Regulation
Radiation Control Program
(401) 222-7767
FAX: (401) 222-6953
Bill.Dundulis@health.ri.gov
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